OUEA Bargaining Update

The parties met on October 29, 2015.

« The Association presented a compensation
proposal with supporting rationale.

« The Association presented a health benefits
proposal regarding the District’s maximum
contribution rates (District CAPS).

« We continued to discuss Articles 4, 5, and
14. No proposals were presented.

The next bargaining dates will be:
November 9, 2015
December 9, 2015

If you have any questions, please contact the
bargaining team.

— Your OUEA Bargaining Team
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Whitney Amsbary, Nohl Canyon
wamsbaty@orangeusd.otg

Mary Hinton, Palmyra
mhinton@orangeusd.org

Tracy Morillo, Speech
tmorillo@orangeusd.org

Karen Wilson, Orange High
kwilson@orangeusd.org

Roger Urroz, Jr.
OUEA Executive Director
rurroz(@cta.otg




